
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

FY 24/25 BUDGET PROPOSAL 

TRANSYLVANIA COUNTY TOURISM DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY 

Notice is hereby given that the Transylvania County Tourism Development Authority Board will hold a 

public hearing on the Fiscal Year 2024 - 2025 Budget Proposal during their regularly scheduled meeting 

on Thursday, May 23, 2024, at 8:30am. 

Meetings occur monthly in the Multipurpose Chambers at the County Administration Building, located 

at 101 S. Broad St. in Brevard. Members of the public are invited to attend.  An opportunity for public 

comment will be provided.  Written comments may be submitted to Mr. Lovelace via email by noon on 

Wednesday, May 22, 2024. 

A copy of the Fiscal Year 2024 - 2025 Budget Proposal is available at the TCTDA offices at 175 East Main 

Street in downtown Brevard with an opportunity for public inspection by appointment.  Please contact 

Mr. Lovelace with any questions or to schedule an appointment.  

Clark E. Lovelace 
Executive Director 

Transylvania County Tourism Development Authority 
clark.lovelace@transylvaniacounty.org 

828-884-8900

************************************************************************************************************
* The Transylvania Times: Please publish as a block ad in the Thursday, May 16, 2024, edition.   
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